
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Study Group on Questions God Asks Us 

 
 

Beginning on May 15, 2024 a group study will  

be held Wednesday mornings in the  

Crosslake Presbyterian Church library meeting 

room at 10 AM.   

 

This year we will read and reflect on the book 

Questions God Asks Us by Trevor Hudson. Five 

questions are those God asks people in the Old 

Testament, and five are questions Jesus asks.  

This book is published by Upper Room Books 

and is available online.   

 

If we finish this book and want to consider other 

questions God asks us—from the Bible and/or 

from our own experiences of God—we will 

continue meeting together on Wednesday 

mornings to consider those questions, too.   

 

We hope you will come and check out this opportunity whenever your schedule 

allows. Following our study group, there will be an optional lunch gathering at 

Moonlite Bay.   
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